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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to wholeheartedly recommend William Cruz for any opportunities or positions that 

may benefit from his extensive experience as an ASL interpreter. With over 25 years of 

interpreting experience and five years with Somar Interpreting, William has consistently 

demonstrated exceptional professionalism and expertise, particularly in educational settings. 

Since joining our agency in 2019, William has played a vital role in facilitating communication 

for K-12 students across various subjects and skill levels. His ability to adapt his interpreting 

style to meet the diverse needs of students—whether in a science lab, literature class, or during 

physical education—has made a significant impact on their learning experiences. He not only 

conveys language effectively but also ensures that the essence of the content is preserved, 

allowing students to engage fully in their education. 

William possesses a deep understanding of the educational environment, which enhances his 

capability to interpret complex concepts in a way that is accessible and relatable for students. His 

professionalism is evident in every aspect of his work, from punctuality and preparedness to his 

respectful demeanor and collaboration with teachers and staff. He creates a supportive and 

inclusive atmosphere, fostering confidence in students as they participate in classroom 

discussions and activities. 

Moreover, William's commitment to ongoing professional development ensures that he stays 

updated with the latest interpreting techniques and best practices. This dedication further 

enhances the quality of interpretation he provides, making him a valuable asset to our agency and 

the schools we serve. 

I am confident that William will excel in any role he takes on, bringing his wealth of knowledge, 

experience, and passion for interpreting to new challenges. Please feel free to contact me if you 

require any further information or insights into his exceptional work. 

Sincerely, 

 

Denise Ramos 

Denise Ramos 
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